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HELP SAVE THE LAKEBED  

GO TO 

www.preserveyorbalinda.com 
 

There is a new veterinarian 

in town, please join us 

Wednesday, February 4, 

2015 to welcome Dr. 

Katherine Fertig and learn 

the latest on colic prevention 

and treatment. (see page 2 & 

7) 

Happenings in 

February & March 

Y.L.C.R. 
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Whatõs coming-up down the trail! 
 

GENERAL MEETING 
 

General Meeting - February 4, 2015 - 7 PM - YORBA 
LINDA COMMUNITY CENTER - Club Room - 4501 
Casa Loma Avenue, Yorba Linda, CA - speaker Dr. 
Katherine Fertig, D.V.M. - Join us in welcoming the 
new veterinarian who will speak about colic 

prevention and treatments.  (see page 7)  

 
BOARD MEETING  
 

April 8, 2015 - 7:00 pm   - Details to follow  
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

February 22, 2015 - 9:00 am - Meet at 
Paxton Arena and join the YLCR 
convoy of horse trailers to Bonelli Park 
in Pomona, CA for a ride and lunch at 
the trailers.  

OFFICERS 2014 
 

Dee Dee Friedrich President   
   714-996-6321 

Roni Stull  Vice President   
   714-296-8220 

Judy Holck  Secretary 
   714-397-0373 

Heidi Larson  Treasurer 
   714-693-2956  
 

BOARD of DIRECTORS 2014 
 

Shari  Carter  Event 714-777-3851 

Linda Ferreira  Event 714-779-6664 

Dave Holck   Event 714-321-3412 

Judy Magargee  Event 714-993-4333 

Michelle Price  Event 714-693-3225 
   

Youth Team 
 

Cara Cash   714-598-6143 

Newsletter 
 

Calvin Louie   Layout 951-256-0479 

& Bob 

  calvin.louie@yahoo.com 
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Hoof Beats by the Club President 

WELCOME 2015, and what a special year this will beé  YLCR is celebrating their 45th Year as the 

equestrian leaders in the community!!!  This will be a very important year for all equestrians/horses in 

Yorba Linda. 

 

We have a lot riding (NO pun intended) on this year with the City approaching ñbuild outò we find 

ourselves in a now or never situation for the long promised Equestrian Center.  We have our eye on the 40 

acre Bastanchury site. The planning consultants hired by the City included an equestrian center in ALL 3 

of their submittals. The submitted proposals resembled the plan that YLCR turned in.  Let me explain two 

important things. 

 

FIRST and I know you get tired of hearing this but everything at the City level is about data.  They want 

to count the horses, they want to know how many equestrians really live in YL and they ask me at every 

opportunity how many YLCR members do we have.  Sooooooéé, Please renew your memberships, & 

PLEASE try to round up another family or two to join our quest.   

 

We MUST build our membership numbers to accomplish our goals.  SECOND, for those that feel an 

Equestrian Center is NOT important or needed, let me explain.  On a personal level, I believe it is safe to 

say I will not use the center, as I ride on the trails and my horses are in my backyard.  So you may ask, 

ñWhy does she care and why does she feel so strongly about this Centerò??  Plain and simple, if we can 

finally get this project completed I feel it will secure horses being a part of this community in YL for the 

next 50+ years.  Your kids and grandkids can enjoy what we have.  The center will bring trainers, more 

horses, it will become a gathering place for families to watch horse events, talk about horses and spend 

money at our local businesses, and the list goes on.  Most importantly this Center opens up horse 

ownership to those that are not fortunate enough to own horse property. The Center would also allow 

Yorba Lindanôs to move their horses back to YL that have moved their horses out of town for training or 

to ride in disciplines not offered here in YL. 

 

Again, we need your memberships and sponsorships to show our unity, power and strength as a voice in 

the city.  THANK YOU to those that have already rejoined for 2015. 

 

We have our first meeting of the year on Wednesday, Feb. 4th, same time, same place, 7pm @ the YL 

Community Center in the Club room.  We hope to see you there.  As previously mentioned we are 

changing to quarterly meetings now, so we will meet the first Wednesday of Feb, May, Aug & Nov. 

      

The first trail ride of 2015, (weather permitting) is planned for Sunday, Feb 22 with everyone meeting at 

Paxton arena @ 9am. We then trailer to Bonelli Park, ride for a couple hours and then back to the trailers 

for lunch.  If you need a trailer ride let me know, as I will try to find a ride for you. 

 

HAPPY TRAILS & THANKS FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF YLCR AND HORSES IN 

YORBA LINIDA.  I KNOW WE HAVE A LARGE GROUP OF NON HORSE OWNERS THAT 

RENEW EACH AND EVERY YEAR. A STETSON SALUTE TO YOU. 

Happy Trails, 

Dee Dee & Jeter I  YLCR  

http://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=A2KJkevtayxRXVkArsGJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBlMTQ4cGxyBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1n?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fimages%3Fp%3Dfacebook%26fr%3Dslv8-yie9%26fr2%3Dpiv-web%26tab%3Dorganic%26ri%3D24&w=169
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Professional Bull Riders 

Jamie Friedrich 

Group Sales Account Executives 

(714) 940-2859 - jfriedrich@hondacenter.com 

 

Link for YLCR Special Pricing  

 

www.hondacenter.com/ylcr 

 

Friday -February 6, 2015 - 8:30 PM 

Saturday - February 7, 2015 - 6:50 PM 

Sunday - February 8, 2015 - 2:50 PM 
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FAMILY SPONSORS 

   

Bladlow Family   Schluter Family 

Cantwell Miller Family   Stambuk Family 

Carbone Family   Stefanek Family 

Craig Family   Stull Family 

Corrinne Escobar Griffiths  Suero Family 

Carter Family    Taylor Family  

Friedrich Family    Yots Family 

Holck Family  

Kittredge Family  

Larson Family  

Lynch Family  

Magargee Family 

Maricich Family  

Parkkinen Family 

Price Family 

Potter Family 

BUSINESS SPONSORS  
 

   

 

  Associated Heat & Air      714-777-8833 

  Body by Vi Challenge-Karen Buttcavoli  

  Boot Barn, City of Orange      714-538-2668 

  C.J. TrainingðCourtney Jo Friedrich     714-319-7164 

  Cold Stone Orange - Doc McCreamy Supports Team C.J. 

  Cowboy Magic 

  Continental Heat Treating - Jim Stull     714-693-1494 

  Cortech Systems Corp., Placentia     714-624-5578 

  E.V.A. Equine Veterinary Associates, Inc.    714-777-3942 

  Flying ñLò Ranch       714-779-LISA  

  Friedrich Farm - Paws, Claws & Hooves - Pet Care    714-996-6321 

  Holli Brown Realtor        714-981-2673 

  Orange Circle Antique Mall #95    714-970-5915 

  Potter Orthodontics, Jeffery D. Potter, D.D.S.   714-528-4540   

  Science on the Go ï Michelle Price       714-693-7255 

  Sherwood Family Dentistry       714-572-2363 

  Tri -Form Company - Judy & Dave Holck      714-854-9140  

  Valerie  J. Schluter - Realty Associate    714-612-6562 

  Yorba Linda Feed Store         714-524-3222 
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Message Board  

www.facebook.com/YorbaLindaCountryRiders 

ENGLISH CLOTHES for Sale w/irons, leather, girth and pad 

- $600.00 - Saddle is 18ò - Courbette Futura, Close Contact 

 

ENGLISH CLOTHES - size 16 - hunt coat, shirt and pants - 

$100.00 

 

ENGLISH SHOW BOOTS - $100.00 

 

SADDLE RACK & COVER - $50.00 

 

Please call (714) 996-6321 

Whatôs Happening in  

February and March 2015 
 

February 2 - Ground Hog Day 

 

February 14 - Valentineôs Day 

 

February 16 - Presidentôs Day 

 

February 22 - Y.L.C.R. Ride (see page 2) 

 

March 6 - Employee Appreciation Day 

 

March 8 - Daylight Saving Time 

 

March 17 - St. Patrickôs Day 



YORBA LINDA COUNTRY RIDERS 

7 

1st Quarter 2015 www.ylcr.net 

Whatõs New 

www.facebook.com/YorbaLindaCountryRiders 

Dr. Fertig grew up in Connecticut and competed on the 

northeast hunter/jumper circuit.  As an active member of 

the United States Pony Club, she received her "B rating" 

at the age of 16.  After graduating from Tufts University 

with a Bachelors of Science in Biology, she attended the 

Kansas State University College of Veterinary 

Medicine.  During her time in college and veterinary 

school, she worked with some of the best sport horse 

veterinarians on the east coast.   

 

Upon graduation from vet school, she moved to California 

with her fiancé Eric and dog Chloe for an internship at 

Chino Valley Equine Hospital.  There she received 

additional training in lameness, medicine, surgery and 

critical care.   

 

Katherine and Eric fell in love with Southern California and moved to Orange County.  Katherine 

purchased the practice in June of 2014. 

 

With a strong interest in providing excellent care for our equine athletes, Dr. Fertig is pursuing advanced 

training in lameness with the International Society of Equine Locomotor Pathology.  She has also 

completed her training in animal chiropractic and is certified by the International Veterinary Chiropractic 

Association. 

Dr. Katherine Fertig, D.V.M. and her dog Chloe. 

New rider in town 

 

Cade riding Jaxen 
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YORBA LINDA FEED  
 

Where Feed is Not Just a Sideline! 
 

Celebrating Over 30 Years In Yorba Linda! 
 

(714) 524-3222 

M - F   9am - 5pm  and  Saturday  8am - 4pm 
Closed Sunday  

 

www.YorbaLindaFeedStore.com    or    www.YLFS.org    

(See link on YLCR website) 

http://www.YorbaLindaFeedStore.com
http://www.YLFS.org

